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SCHOOLS' NEWSLETTER (LEA1), Issue 5, 31st 
January, 2006  
 
Please find attached a copy of our monthly Newsletter 
for schools, which you kindly agreed to forward to the 
schools and colleges in your LEA.  
 
It would be especially appreciated if you are able to 
provide a link to your electronic noticeboard or schools' 
website for this and future newsletters.  
 
This is a FREE SERVICE to schools and colleges 
provided by The Teacher's Guide and we are receiving a 
very positive response from the schools since the first 
newsletter in July.  
 
IT WOULD BE MOST HELPFUL IF YOU WOULD BE KIND 
ENOUGH TO ADVISE US WHEN THIS HAS BEEN 
ACTIONED. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
With Best Wishes for 2006. 
 
Carole Leatherland 
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